
 
 

Ref. No. 42/23-24                                                                                     Date: 15-08-2023    

 

 

NOTICE  

 
The Head of the Department for all subjects are requested to open a whatsapp 

group with the newly admitted students of SEM-I course at an urgent basis. All 

the faculty members are requested to inform the students to finish the work of 

“Aadhaar Linkage with Phone Number” at an early date to enable them to 

apply for “ABC Identity Card” as informed by Nodal Officer, National 

Academic Depository – Digilocker, The University of Burdwan.  The student 

support Telegram Group regarding creation of ABC ID is given below:  

 

https://tinyurl.com/24q49o25 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                 

                                                         (Shrabanti Banerjee) 

                                  Principal, Jamalpur Mahavidyalaya 

                                                                                                        Jamalpur, Purba Bardhaman 

https://tinyurl.com/24q49o25

